
 
 

 

 

 

 

TO:  EXECUTIVE OFFICERS – STATE BOARDS OF PHARMACY 
FROM: Lemrey “Al” Carter, Executive Director/Secretary  
DATE:  December 19, 2024  
RE: Access to USP Chapters  
____________________________________________________________________________ 

United States Pharmacopeia (USP) is aware that some states must, by law, provide board of pharmacy 
licensees with access to USP chapters referenced in pharmacy regulations. USP is working with 
boards of pharmacy, individually, on a case-by-case basis, to address such requirements. If your board 
needs further information, please contact Diana Newhart, USP senior manager, advocacy and 
stakeholder engagement, at diana.newhart@usp.org. 

cc: NABP Executive Committee 
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